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What: School class for educational/cultural exchange. We are offering a week’s skiing 
camp in the magical Principality of Liechtenstein and would like to experience an 
outdoor/sports/cultural week in your country.   
Who: Erasmus+ year 2014/2015 – Secondary School, 7th Grade,  

13 to 14 year olds. 
 
Dear Sirs or Madams! 
 
We are a secondary school in Liechtenstein and we are looking for a school class or two 
school classes combined (20 to max. 30 students) in your region that wants to share an 
unforgettable experience with us. With the Erasmus+ scholarship you and your class 
will be able to benefit from intercultural exchange and spend one week of outdoor 
experience and sports. Students will get to know each other and we will focus on mutual 
understanding, on learning from another culture and on sports and health topics. 
 
Overview of the project 
 

 Project funded by EU-Erasmus+ program. All expenses are covered. 
 Time schedule:  

o One week in Liechtenstein: your group will spend one week in 
Liechtenstein during the winter season 2015 (January or February). 
This sports and intercultural camp will take place in a mountain resort, 
including different winter sports, professional skiing trainers, team 
building activities and lots of possibilities to learn from each other etc.  

o The group from Liechtenstein will come to your country for one week in 
May or June 2015 

 We focus on the following topics: Intercultural understanding and learning, 
communication via ICT, getting to know each other, nature, sports and health.  

 For the week at your location we are of course open to your suggestions and 
ideas! 
 

What we offer: 
 Your school will have minimal administrative work because the whole 

application process for the EU-grant will be managed by our school team. 
 We have the opportunity to visit your school in advance to get in touch and to 

discuss the planning and the details of the project. 
 
If you want to know more or you would like to discuss 
to discuss in detail then please contact us!

We then send you our detailed plan and 
give you any further information that 
might be important for you to decide.  

  

http://www.oberschule-eschen.li/
http://www.ose.li/
http://www.oberschule-eschen.li/javasc
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Here you can see a photograph of our students and their teachers. This photograph was 
taken last autumn. 
 

We are looking forward to hearing from you! 
 
 

http://www.oberschule-eschen.li/
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